Jacob Paaet

From: Elliott Thornto

Sent: Friday, 24 March 2023 11:37 am

To: Samantha Maxwell

Cc: Madeleine Berry; Fast Track Consenting

Subject: [#CCL22983] Main Highway to be renamed Moy Estate

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Hi Samantha,

My client has advised me they would like to name the project ‘Moy Estate’.

Could you please update any documentation on the project to refer to Moy Estate and not 33 Main Highway.
Thank you,

Nga mihi nui | Thank you
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